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Lisa Anthony called the February 2, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab & Mike Vallone

The minutes of the January 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented.

Mike Vallone reported that they are about 20 -30 people every Monday for food from the pantry.  The shelves are still stocked thanks to the parishioners every Sunday.  They are still giving out money for rent and medicine.

Mike reported that the American Legion will be celebrating Americanism Day on February 22nd.  The pancake breakfast will be held on February 26th. 

Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood. The relay has joined other communities this year because it is cost efficient. This year’s relay will be held at Elmwood Park High School on August 4th from 6pm until midnight. The relay kickoff will be at the Great Escape on February 27th at 6:30, everyone is welcome. 

Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian – no report at this time.  

Ruth Schwab no report at this time.

Lisa reminded everyone that the blood drive is on March 10th from 3pm until 7:30pm. The drive has moved from the Park District to the Franklin Park Police Station.  Lisa also spoke about a new Pace Bus program that is in the discussion stages. It would be for the residents of Franklin Park. Lisa informed every one of our newest member Bernice Brown will be at the March meeting.

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,



Lisa Anthony
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